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          December 20, 2023 

 

William Johnson, Solid Waste Coordinator 

Department of Solid Waste Management 

6000 Asbury Avenue 

Tinton Falls, New Jersey 07753 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

The Department of Environmental Protection’s Division of Sustainable Waste Management is in 

receipt of a proposed amendment to the Monmouth County District Solid Waste Management Plan 

(County Plan) dated December 6, 2023.  This administrative amendment to the County Plan 

proposes a name change to Goldstar Recycle LLC.  This Class B facility, located at 133 Amboy 

Road, Marlboro New Jersey, Block 178: Lots 297 & 298, will now be known as Central Recycling 

Inc.  

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11(b), the inclusion of a facility name change can be accomplished 

via administrative action. Therefore, the County Plan inclusion of Central Recycling Inc. is hereby 

approved as an administrative action pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11(b)14. 

If you have any questions relative to this action, please contact me at (609) 940-5805 or email James 

Pellegrini of my staff at James.Pellegrini@dep.nj.gov. 

 

 Sincerely,  

 

  

Jill Aspinwall, Section Chief  

Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing 
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